To Whom it May Concern,

As Alumni Relations Officer of Delta Theta Chapter of Sigma Nu Fraternity, Inc., I am writing to report on our chapter's alumni relations program.  I am happy to say that our chapter/alumni relationship is active and healthy.

This year, we have continued the publications of our quarterly newsletter, The Delta Theta Times, which is sent to all alumni.  This newsletter includes articles and photos updating alumni on chapter activities and special events.  It also includes officer reports and alumni achievements such as our Chapter Hall Of Fame.  All newsletter articles as well as additional information about our chapter is also available on the chapters website, located at http://deptorg.knox.edu/sigmanu.

In addition to the newsletter, our chapter also organizes several events for visiting alumni.  This year's homecoming weekend was very successful.  In addition to our annual barbecue and chapter/alumni meeting, we also paid tribute to the late Dale Runyon in a memorial service adapted from out fraternity's funeral rite.  In addition to the active chapter and a large group of alumni, this memorial was also attended by Colonel Runyon's wife and brother, who is also an alumnus of our chapter.

The Delta Theta Chapter also maintains an alumni database through Knox College, which is updated with the General Fraternity.  This database is also used to email all alumni notifications of and invitations to Candidate and Initiation Ritual Ceremonies, as well as events like Homecoming weekend.  This year our alumni will also be invited to a farewell celebration to our house at 151 West Street, as we prepare to move into our new house next year.

The Active Brothers of Delta Theta Chapter are appreciative of the guidance provided by our Alumni Brothers.  Recognizing that the bond of brotherhood continue past just our years at college, we will continue to do all we can to keep the lines of communication between the active chapter and alumni strong.

In Love, Truth, and Honor,

Jacob Daniel Hebert

Alumni Relations Officer
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The Delta Theta Chapter of Sigma Nu, maintains an active Alumni Relations Program  by adhering to the following guidelines:

· Publishing a quarterly alumni newsletter, “The Delta Theta Times”, featuring updates on chapter activities, officer reports, special events, and alumni achievements.  

· Informing alumni of chapter activities, special events, and alumni achievement through the Chapter's Web page.

· Organizing an annual alumni weekend at Homecoming, including a Barbecue before the Homecoming Football game, and chapter/alumni meeting.

· Maintaining an alumni database and updating that list with General Fraternity through Knox College

· Notifying alumni of the dates and times of Candidate and Initiation Ceremonies

